
Do We Need A
Montrose-La Crescenta Community Association?

Join us to discuss the formation of a 
Neighborhood or Community Association 

for residents of unincorporated Montrose-La Crescenta and 
the far north part of Glendale known as the annex.  Possibly also

including the portion of  La Canada-Flintridge served by the GUSD 
and Sunland-Tujunga.

We believe the proposed and in-progress developments of 
Canyon Hills, at the Verdugo Hills Golf Course property, 

at Mountain Oaks, the Bonetto Meadows, and 
on Park Place and Glenada Avenue, and many others affect us all.

If we gather together and pool our thoughts, resources, and energies
perhaps we can influence development in our various jurisdictions

to be more respectful of our architectural, cultural and 
natural historic resources.  Please come to share your thoughts.

*** Monday, June 25, 2007 at 7 PM ***

*** At the La Crescenta Church of Religious Science ***
at the intersection of Santa Carlotta and Dunsmore

Please note the new starting time and location.  The Montrose library now closes at 7 pm so we have 
temporarily moved our location to where the Historical Society of Crescenta Valley normally meets.
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